
Meeting of FWPS      Date:  21/10/2021 

 

Attending: Hannah Matthams (Chair),  Luan Stansbury-Holden (Vice Chair) 

 

 

Apologies: Paul Matthams, Sandra Froggatt (Treasurer) 

 

Previous minutes verified by: Hannah Matthams 

 

Matters Arising:     

 Xmas Fayre – Hannah has been in contact with Amanda Beamish and has 

managed to secure the last 2 tables at the xmas fayre at the community centre 

for fundraising after the decision was made that we would not be able to have 

our usual fayre at school this year.  Marina Wall has offered to facilitate these 

stalls for us…Many thanks to marina and her family. 

 Calendars – Hannah has been in contact with Marina Wall who has very kindly 

offered to organize the calendars for sale this year and is assured that this is all in 

hand. 

 Online questionnaire – It has been made clear that the best time for most of the 

responders of our online questionnaire for engagement with FWPS that the most 

preffered time for our meetings id at 3.30 after the school days end.  This will be 

trialled with upcoming meetings.  

 

Accounts: 
 Accounts Audit – Many, many thanks go again to one of our wonderful parents Zoe 

Cameron for auditing the FWPS accounts. 

 

Details of our current accounts can be found on our 2021 AGM minutes. 

 

Any Other Business: 
 WE HAVE HAD SOME FABULOUS NEWS!!! We have been selected by the Hallam FM Cash 

for Kids Scheme for one of their community grants and will be in contact with Hannah in the 

very near future regards next steps and the process for this….exciting news indeed!  

 We have had a request from Sandra Froggatt for a donation to the Pantomime, which is to be 

held in school this year, towards the cost of the company providing this. A £600 donation was 

agreed and that FWPS will also cover the cost of ‘Panto Snacks’ for the children. 

 

Next FWPS Meeting Date: 09/11/2021 in the school hall at 3.30pm 
 



 
 


